From: Mark Bohman

Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 10:58 AM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Mandatory Masks and Shutdowns Complaint

Mayor Ed Holder and Councillors

The current outbreak is not a second wave but the continuing of the first wave due to our early shutdown. I'm thankful that that our medical teams have had time to prepare and get better at treating this disease. We need to consider a controlled avalanche approach to herd immunity. We cannot wait on a vaccine that may never come. Many families are struggling and businesses are closing down. People are depressed. As a pastor dealing with people everyday in London, I really believe people are nearing their breaking point. There are literally kids that are hungry today in London. I'm thankful for the opportunity to have helped some. We know there are grave consequences of substance abuse, violence, and suicide that are resulting from all these restrictions.

I would like to express my concern that the effects of masking and restrictions have not been thoroughly vetted or discussed. They are not based on science or the facts. The numbers of deaths do NOT warrant masks, restrictions, or further lockdowns.

I have chosen to wear masks when I thought there was danger and our fellow citizens of London will do the same when they feel it is necessary. Please let us live as free people as promised by our Charter Of Rights And Freedoms.

Thank you for taking the time to read this concern.

Mark Bohman London, Ontario